	Webinar: Enhancing Your Patient's Health:  Providing Oral Health Care 
 
If you want training on fluoride varnish applications, or want to take a refresher training, sign up now!



		






	Friday, September 13th 
12:10pm - 1:00pm
  
 
Maine's From The First Tooth has joined with Massachusetts, Connecticut and Rhode Island in a New England Collaborative that promotes and provides training in oral health prevention and fluoride varnish in the medical setting. This collaborative is funded by the DentaQuest Foundation  and is administered by the Connecticut Chapter of the AAP.
 
 Sign up today.

 



	Oral health screening and fluoride varnish application have proven to be highly effective and studies demonstrate that they decrease caries risk by 30%.  This training will offer an efficient method for identifying and treating caries that requires no more than 20 - 40 seconds in the exam room.  
 
 
              



		About our Speaker


 
	Joanna Douglass, BDS, DDS


 
	Johanna Douglass is an associate professor in the Division of Pediatric Dentistry at the University of Connecticut.  She has published extensively on the oral health of pre-school children and has developed and presented education programs both locally and nationally to educate non-dental health providers about oral health.






		CMEs/CEUs


 
	As always the program and CMES are free to anyone who would like to participate by computer/webinar or by telephone.
 
  






	Click Here to Join                                        Download Registration Form
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